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MAR 12 2018
Four Seasons of the Fine Arts
C/O Dorothy Brasfield
Conservatory of the Fine Arts
930 South Street

Vicksburg, MS 39180

The Honorable George Flaggs, Mayor
Vicksburg City Hall

1401 Walnut Street

Vicksburg, MS 39180

March 7, 2018

Dear Mayor Flaggs,

We are excited to announce the 2™ Vicksburg Night at the Mississippi Symphony on Saturday,
March 24, 2018, to hear their Bravo V concert. The featured music that evening will be
Johannes Brahms’ “Variations on a Theme by Haydn” and “The Titan” by Gustav Mahler. We
are confident that this year’s event will be as successful as last yeat’s.

We are again asking for your sponsorship by way of the use of the Vicksburg City bus to
transport our Vicksburg guests to Thalia Mara Hall in Jackson and back home; leaving
Vicksburg at 6:00 p.m. and returning approximately at 11:00 p.m. We are also asking for a
sponsorship of $600 to help defray the cost of a reception before the concert, which will be held
at the Martha Vick, 1600 Grove Street. The City of Vicksburg as a sponsor of the reception will
have the City of Vicksburg Seal advertised at the reception on any printed materials. A security
guard is also requested from 5:30 p.m. — 11:30 p.m. at the Martha Vick for the safety of our
guests and their vehicles. Please make the sponsorship check out to Dorothy Brasfield and mail
it to the Conservatory of the Fine Arts at 930 South Street, Vicksburg, MS 39180. The
Conservatory’s phone number is 601-638-4333; Mrs. Brasfield’s cell phone number is 601-942-
5469.

We very much appreciate your support of all of the Four Seasons of the Fine Arts events and
look forward to sharing this exciting evening with you and many of our Vicksburg citizens.

Sincerely,
/s/

Dorothy Brasfield
Four Seasons of the Arts



